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Kia ora  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 23 August 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Please advise the total amounts paid to these law firms in each of the 

years ended 30 June 2022 and 30 June 2023:  

• Simpson Grierson  

• Power Law  

• Others 

We have interpreted this question as requesting operating expenditure paid to 

law firms for legal services procured by Council in the period requested. If you 

require all amounts paid to law firms, including capex expenditure for property 

transactions and other third party firms, please advise and we will provide this 

information.  

Legal Services 2021/22 
$ 

2022/23 
$ 

Brookfields Lawyers 57,962.50  37,406.66  

Buddle Findlay 70,580.22 146,938.84 

Luke Cunningham Clere 
 

21,134.13  

Maude & Miller  7,788.04  27,906.75  

Molly McCarthy Barrister 4,997.00  
 

Paul Cheng & Co Solicitors 
 

2,439.13  

Power Law 318,666.86  251,706.52  

Samantha Turner, Barrister 49,851.50  14,180.25  

Simpson Grierson 472,820.29 381,018.69  
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16. How much is the present renovation work in the Mahara Place quadrangle 

costing. 

While final accounts are not yet complete, the physical quadrangle work will be 

approximately $770,000 in line with the budget. There are some design costs 

assigned to the Gallery itself that are of benefit to the quadrangle, however 

these are accounted for in the Gallery project itself.  

17. How many new complaints to the Ombudsman relating to KCDC were 

advised by the Ombudsman in each of the financial years ended 30 June 

2022 and 30 June 2023 

In the year ending 30 June 2022, Kāpiti Coast District Council was advised of 8 

complaints made to the Office of the Ombudsman. 

In the year ending 30 June 2023, Kāpiti Coast District Council was advised of 

10 complaints made to the Office of the Ombudsman. 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by 
post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
 
Darren Edwards 
Chief Executive 
Te Tumuaki 
 
 
 
 




